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Welcome to the latest edition of our client newsletter, Waverley Wealth News. 
 
As normal, there seems to be many events playing out around the world which are 
influencing the Global Sharemarkets. Trump continues with his antics, Brexit is playing out, 
North Korea and China continue to make noise, and locally we have a Federal election and 
potential change in leadership looming large.  
Never-the-less world Sharemarkets have behaved with a slightly reduced level of volatility 
in 2019, and have now actually delivered a positive return in the current Financial Year. 
As always, if you would like to discuss anything about your portfolio, then please don’t 
hesitate to give me a call or drop me an email. 
 
As in previous editions, we try to provide articles that cover a range of topics which we 
hope you will find interesting. We aim to keep you informed of changes as they happen, 
but we also want to provide ideas to help you live the life you want – now and in the future. 
In this edition we discuss “Are you entitled to a Tax Deduction on Personal Super 
contributions?” We also provide you with information on “Things to avoid as a newbie 
Investor”, and an article on “6 Steps to get your Money stuff together”. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the issues raised in this newsletter, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us. 
 
In the meantime, we hope you enjoy the read. 
Kind regards, 
Scott.
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